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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of  Norway  and thanks for the presentation of the UPR National Report. We commend the country’s efforts on the implementation of previous recommendations.


We particularly commend the establishment of the Norwegian National Human Rights Institution in 2015 with a broad-based mandate to promote and protect human rights, in full compliance with the Paris Principles. 

We wish to congratulate Norway for accomplishing such high degree of gender equality that puts it to the second place of ranking out of the 149 countries evaluated in the World Economic Forum’s Global Gender Gap Report.

While acknowledging the efforts and commitments of Norway in upholding human rights, and in the spirit of constructive dialogue, Serbia wishes to make the following recommendations for the consideration of  Norway:

- to strengthen the fight against hate speech and xenophobic discourse by politicians, the media and society as a whole, especially on the Internet / social media, directed against immigrants, minorities and members of indigenous groups;

- to strengthen its efforts in preventing trafficking in children, especially when it comes to children from care centers and reception centers for asylum.

We wish Norway a very successful review process.

